
Sayers, Margery

From: William Lilley <ecrfpres@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 5:28 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: CB59-2017

I would like to voice my support for this Bill.

I feel that its passage could have a long lasting positive impact on the Ellicott City Historic District, allowing for much
needed overnight stay locations.
Ultimately, this will be a positive for economic growth in the district.

Ed Lilley
4805 Wilkens Avenue
Catonsville,MD21228
410-247-9252


